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- Future 777 models to enter market near end of the decade

- Broad customer set continuing to provide requirements

SEATTLE, March 15, 2013 /PRNewswire/ -- Boeing's (NYSE: BA) development study on improvements to the
market-leading 777, known as 777X, will include GE as the engine partner on the twin-aisle airplane expected to
enter service near the end of the decade.

"This decision to work with GE going forward reflects the best match to the development program, schedule
and airplane performance," said Bob Feldmann, vice president and general manager, 777X Development,
Boeing Commercial Airplanes. "We are studying airplane improvements that will extend today's 777 efficiencies
and reliability for the next two decades or longer, and the engines are a significant part of that effort. Our focus
is on providing the most competitive offering to our customers in the large twin aisle market."

The 777 is the unequivocal market leader in long-haul service, delivering proven performance, profitability and
reliability to airlines around the world. The future 777 models, expected to enter service at the end of the
decade, will include increased fuel efficiency, enhanced passenger comfort and increased range.

The development work on the next-generation 777 continues and includes 777 customers from around the
world. "We have had strong and productive engagement with a broad set of customers in the marketplace to
understand their future needs. We are pleased with where we are in the process," Feldmann said. "We are
aggressively moving forward on our plan and will continue to refine requirements with customers."

The next step for 777X may include offering the airplane to customers and eventual launch as a committed
airplane program.
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